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Dear parents, carers, staff and governors, 
  
Further to my last communication concerning the recruitment progress for a successor to Mrs 
Crumpler it is my privilege to inform you that Mr Nigel Roberts will be joining All Saints in September 
as our new Headteacher. 
  
Mr Roberts is currently a Deputy Head at another Dorset primary school and I have no doubt in my 
mind that he will be a great fit for the future, building on the current strengths of our provision. Mr 
Roberts demonstrated clear vision, leadership and diligence during the selection process and he is 
totally focussed on continuing to deliver first class education to all of our children. He is very well 
qualified and experienced to lead the next chapter of our school, which is in an extremely good 
position due to the hard work of Mrs Crumpler and all our staff.   
 
Mr Roberts will be spending time in school during the rest of the summer term to ensure a seamless 
transition. His values and ethos are clearly aligned to our own and I hope you may get the 
opportunity to meet him over the coming weeks when he visits, or early in the new academic year in 
September. 
  
Very best wishes to all, James. 
Chair of Governors. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


